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2nd September 2022  
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 For our ‘How did invention cause change between the Stone Age and the Iron Age?’ enquiry 
next term, we have organised a visit to Stonehenge, Wiltshire on Friday 23rd September to 
allow children to visit this famous historical monument and the visitors centre.  

Children will:   

• Visit a Neolithic village and explore what life would have been like for people at this 
time. 
• View archaeological objects first hand. 
• Examine evidence of how this landmark was built and the impact it had upon the lives 
of people living in the past.  
• Look at lifestyle changes over time. 
• Explore a prehistoric monument and think about how the lives of the people living at 
this time may have been.  

 

The coach will leave at 9am and will be back on time for the end of the school day. If your 
child is eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided on request. We are 
asking for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of this trip of £10.60 and this is available 
to pay on the Arbor parent portal under the ‘Trips’ section. Please note that the trip will not 
be able to go ahead without sufficient contributions. 

Please note that the trip will be unable to go ahead without sufficient payments. We are very grateful for 
your support and hope that the children will very much enjoy the opportunity to visit Stonehenge. If you 
are concerned about payment or have any further questions, please email admin@castlemead.wilts.sch.uk 
with your queries.  
 
Any parent that is able to support this trip should speak to the class teachers at the start of term or 
alternatively contact the school office. 
  

Thank you for your continued support,  
  

Miss Jefferis and Miss Thompson 

Year 3 teachers  
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